Updated Hours of Operation for
September and October

written by John Mueller | September 10, 2019
The summer season 1is finished, Trails Fest went well for the

Harbor during the Labor Day weekend, and kids are now back in
school. As such, activity at the Lodge will change over the next
30-60 days.

From now until the end of October, we will be focusing on
special events (weddings, historical dinners, and more) and the
color season activity will take hold as the leaves start to
change in the Keweenaw. The golf course will still be open for
play, albeit golfers will be wearing more clothing to keep warm
on the links. And there will be less daylight to get out and
about to enjoy the outdoor activities.

Accordingly, we have adjusted our hours of operations for
September and October. The changes that have been made are as
follows:

= The Front Desk hours have changed from 7am — 10pm to 8am —

8pm.
» The Lodge Life Shop hours have changed from 8am — 10pm to
8am — 8pm.

» The latest time to reserve a golf cart has changed from
7pm to 6pm, with carts to be returned by 8pm.
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The food and beverage hours of operations have not changed at
this time.

You can see the latest hours of operations at any time by going
to the Hours of Operations web page.
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